
January 3, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 3 Students:

On Friday, January 10th, a student “Home Report” for the InView cognitive abilities
assessment for your child will be provided for your review in the Genesis Portal. This report
provides a detailed summary of your child’s performance on the InView.

This assessment was administered to third grade students on October 22nd and 23rd with
makeups following in the days thereafter. This assessment was approximately 95 minutes. As
indicated in prior correspondence, accommodations were not provided for this assessment.

The results provided by this assessment are utilized by the district to help identify students’
strengths and instructional needs. More information on InView can be found at
https://terranova3.com/inview/.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher, your
child’s assistant principal, or me.

Sincerely,

Jodi Pepchinski
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Human Resources

https://terranova3.com/inview/

